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October 30, 2007

Kara Semmler
StaffAttorney
South Dakota PUC
500 East Capitol
Pierre SD 57501-5070

RE: Transcanada Keystone Pipeline Project: HP07-001

Dear Kara:

Enclosed is a copy of the discovery responses of Michael and Susan Sibson. The
responses are for the formal hearing.

We would like to request that the scheduled formal hearings be moved from Pierre to
Huron. To attend the hearings in Pierre we have to travel about 3 hours. Hearings in
Huron would certainly help the landowners/interveners who have chores. We would like
the commission to consider this request. Thank you.

Sincerely, / J 4
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Michael and Susan Sibson
23782426111 Ave
Howard SD 57349


